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Council Moves Forward with Outdoor Pool Project  

 
Maple Ridge, BC: On Tuesday, October 3, 2017, Council moved forward with the development of 

an outdoor pool, located east of Thomas Haney Secondary co-located with the City’s existing 

lawn bowling and tennis facilities. 

 

“This is a very exciting decision for our community. There is a need for more aquatic facilities for 

our youth and while we would have liked to get this project open sooner, this approach will allow 

us to ensure that we honour the public assent process and ensure that citizens have the say on 

this project,” said Mayor Read. “As this project moves forward we will continue to engage the 

neighbourhood, users of the existing facilities and the aquatic community to ensure the design 

meets the needs of the community today and into the future.” 

 

For more information regarding the outdoor pool project please contact Kelly Swift, General 

Manager: Parks, Recreation & Culture, by email at kswift@mapleridge.ca or by phone at 604-

467-7337. 
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